
 

 

 
May 10. 2021 

Dear Residents and Families, 

We are hopeful that this past weekend provided a time for gathering and celebrating mom and family!   

This is a little “off cycle” from our normal Friday communications.  It is not because we have any cases of COVID- we 
continue to be healthy and safe.  We have you, our staff and residents to thank for this.   

The guidelines and policies that WE need to follow continue to transcend personal choice and personal ideology right 
now.  We continue to serve and be home for a vulnerable population due to age or illness or chronic conditions.  

For most, the mandatory handwashing, mask wearing and screening process may be a little inconvenient, but something 
we understand and just do. 

Please continue to understand why.   

If you forget your mask, we have them here. 

If staff remind you to follow the principles we ALL need to follow, please graciously understand that we are doing this 
for the sake of our residents.   

Staff are working very very hard, and are the constant messengers of what we need to follow.   Please take the 
reminders as an important piece of what we are doing to keep people safe.  We would hate to have to ask someone to 
not visit and need to leave the campus. 

I am attaching a copy of our policy again.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please call either myself, Taya 
Walk, Assistant Administrator – and soon to be Campus Administrator, or Chanda Doll, Director of Clinical Services.   

Thank you for respecting and following these important steps.   

 

Sincerely, 

Mari Beth Borek, NHA 
 
Mari Beth Borek 
Campus Administrator  
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